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ANNOUNCEMENT

The Board of Foreign Service Examinations (BFSE) wishes to
announce the list of successful examinees of the 2021/2022 Foreign
Service Officer Examinations (FSOE) Qualifying Test which was
conducted by the Civil Service Commission on 12 September 2021
(First Batch) and 24 April 2022 (Second Batch).

BFSE will coordinate with the successful examinees on the details of
the FSOE Preliminary Interview, which will be conducted on 25 and 26
July 2022 at the Department of Foreign Affairs.

For further queries, BFSE can be reached at telephone number 02-
8834 3080 or email address: bfse.sec@dfa.gov.ph.
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